Memorandum Pinéville

NORTH CAROLINA

item 2.

To:  Mayor and Town Council

From: Ryan Spitzer

Date: 2/25/2022

Re: Police Service to Pineville ETJ
Overview:

Mecklenburg County’s contract with CMPD to police the Pineville ETJ expires on July 1, 2023.
The County has again approached the Town to see if we would want to police this arca (map
attached). The current tax revenue for policing generated from this area is approximately
$660,000, but this could change from year-to-year with increased housing units or an increase in
the tax rate. The contract would be for 5 years.

If the Town takes on policing in this area, we would be required to give an annual update to the
Board of Commissioners each year. Chief Hudgins will give a presentation on anticipated costs.
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